
Consulate General of India 
Istanbul 

*** 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 In view of the full lockdown announced by the Government of Turkey 
commencing at 1900 hrs. on 29 April 2021(Thursday) till 0500 hrs. on 17 
May 2021(Monday), the Consulate will be closed to the public and will not be 
extending routine consular services during the period. 
 
2. However, emergency services will continue to be provided on case-to-
case basis. 
 
 
Contact details in case of emergencies  

 
1. Shri Shree Shubham  

Assistant Consular Officer 
Email: admn.istanbul@mea.gov.in  
Office (Tel): +90-212-2910942 
Mob.: +90-541-2385632 (Emergency number) 

 
2. Shri Amit Kumar Gautam 
 Assistant Consular Officer 
 Email: visa.istanbul@mea.gov.in  

Office (Tel): +90-212-2910942 
   
3. Shri Himanshu Raina 
 Consul (Consular) 
 Email: cons.istanbul@mea.gov.in 
 Office (Tel): +90-212-2962128  
  
 

***** 
 
 

Istanbul, Turkey 
29 April 2021 
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